
Company News

Gard events in 2020

During these extraordinary times and in light of the continuing spread of COVID-19 
Gard has taken the difficult decision to cancel some of the major Gard events coming 
up in 2020.
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The formal dinner normally held in conjunction with the Annual General Meeting of 
Assuranceforeningen Gard -gjensidig- in Arendal, Norway will now not go ahead.

The Gard Summer Seminar, held every June at our head office in Arendal, Norway 
will not take place this year. We have also postponed until 2021 the Gard Offshore 
Seminar, our biennial seminar for the offshore industry which was due to be held in 
Arendal in September 2020.

We are very sorry to have to disappoint those of you who look forward to these 
regular events but hope to see many of you when our normal schedule of events 
resumes.
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